
William and Sharon MacFarlane
21 West Attitash Lane
North Conway, N.H~

03860-5545

2~w~9s ~25~

NH Public Utilities Conmiission
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Dear NH Public Utilities Commission,
My wife and I are both Birch Hill residents. I understand the need f~r a water rate hike to pay for
system upgrades but the percentage of increases is outrageous. The meter rate alone will put a
huge strain on my budget. Please review the needs of our community and stop this highway
robbery.

Thank You for your consideration,
William A. MacFarlane, Phone 603-356-6282
Sharon C. MacFarlane
4-1-2008


